Elmridge Primary School 

Newsletter –Autumn Term 2017

As we approach the end our first half term, we wish to share with you School news, events and social occasions.  Please keep up to date with school life by following us via twitter @ElmridgeSch.
Winning Poster 
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One of our pupils, Joseph Air in Year 2, won a national competition run by Brake, the road safety charity. His winning poster design was chosen from nearly 7000 entries and he was presented with his prizes by Brake, the Co-Op and the fire service. His winning design is displayed outside school and Altrincham Fire Station.  

Sports

We are delighted to announce, that for the first time, Elmridge has been awarded the School Games Mark “Gold Award”.  This is a prestigious award which recognises the school’s excellent sports provision.

Parking

This school year, Staff members have had to speak to parents about parking on Wilton Drive and the school car park.  We would ask that you please respect our neighbours and park courteously.  Please park on either Elmridge Drive or High Elm Road as these roads are wider and safer for the pupils that walk to school via High Elm Drive and Wilton Drive.  The car park should not be used by parents/carers at any time without prior authority.

We have a lot of after school clubs on offer and would ask that parents do not use the car park/Wilton Drive when collecting.  Please park on Elmridge Drive or High Elm Road.

Weather

Can you please ensure that your child has a coat in school every day.  As we know, our weather changes very quickly and even though it may be sunny in the morning, it can soon be wet and cold by the afternoon!

We ask that pupils have a spare pair or tights/socks in their PE bag all year round for inclement weather.

Dates For Your Diary – More dates and information to follow

October 
12th 
Harvest Festival 

We are supporting a local charity called The Wood Street Mission. More information can be found on their website at: http://www.woodstreetmission.org.uk
We ask for any donations of canned and dried foods to be sent to school before Thursday 12th October which will then be collected by the Wood Street Mission and distributed to those in need. Suggestions include:

·        Pasta

·        Rice

·        Cereal

·        Biscuits

·        Jams

·        Tinned fruit/vegetables

·        Puddings

·        Longlife milk
·        Longlife juice

·        Tinned meat/fish

So that we donate essential items which will help, we please ask for donations of items that have a best before date of at least January 2018.
14th 
Fun Run 10am start.  

19th  
Individual and Sibling Photographs  If you wish any pre-school siblings to be photographed please come to school between 8.30am – 8.50am.  Siblings in school, including nursery, will be photographed together during the school day.

19th  
PTA Halloween Disco 

20th   
Close for Half Term - Own Clothes Day 



30th  
School Re-opens

November 
6th 
Parents Evening (1)

8th  
Parents Evening (2)

13th 
Y3 – Trip to Chester, letter to follow

20th 
Y5 We Aspire

24th 
Y6 We Aspire 

December 
5th
EYFS Nativity Morning  Performance



6th 
EYFS Nativity Afternoon Performance



7th 
School Christmas Dinner 



12th 
EYFS Christmas Party 

13th 
EYFS & Y1 – Trip to Waterside – Letter to follow

14th 
Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party 




15th 
Y2 Trip to Staircase House – Letter to follow



18th 
Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party 



19th 
Y1 & Y2 Christmas Party 



20th
End of Term – Own Clothes Day 




Songs Around The Tree

